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Thank you to those that sent in articles and photos for the November / December issue of The Hub.   

Did your Unit or District have a lunch or dinner to  recognize Girls State Delegates, or Veteran’s Day?   Did 

your Unit host a Thanksgiving Day Dinner for Veterans or your community?  We want to hear about it!!!  

We want to read about and see all the amazing things you are doing.   

The Auxiliary Emphasis for January is Legislative / National Security and February is Americanism.  It would 

be really nice to have those Programs highlighted in the next Hub issue.   

 Do you have a program or information you would like to have highlighted in The Hub?  Please let me know 

and you may see it in the upcoming issues.  

A few things to remember when submitting articles:   

Do not imbed photos in the articles or in the email; email them as attached jpg format files.  

Articles should be attached as a Word document.  No scanned documents or articles written as an 

email.   

 

I hope everyone has a wonderful Holiday Season; however you and your family celebrate.   

 

The next issue for The Hub will be January / February and the deadline to submit articles is December 15, 

2024.  Articles and photos may be submitted anytime but will not be accepted after December 15th.  Pease 
be sure to get your articles and photos in by the deadline.  And remember, articles may be edited or short-

ened depending on space availability for the issue.  If you submit an article, and you do not receive a reply 
email that I received it, please contact me.  Sometimes the emails with the articles end up in Spam.   

Barb Toth 

Editor 

editor@calegionaux.org 

909-544-1637 
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